
The following Christmas opening hours will apply at the  
Household Waste Recycling Sites:

Monday 22 December Open as usual

Tuesday 23  December Open as usual

Wednesday 24 December Closed at 1pm

Thursday 25 December Closed
Friday 26 December Closed

Saturday 27 December Open as usual

Sunday 28 December Open as usual

Monday 29 December Open as usual

Tuesday 30 December Open as usual

Wednesday 31 December Closed at 1pm 

Thursday 1 January Closed

Friday 2 January Return to usual hours

Day                    Date	             Opening

Veolia would like to wish all of our site users a very 

Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year 

For details of your nearest Household Waste Recycling Site visit:  
www.veolia.co.uk/southdowns/recycling-sites or call: 08453 550550


